












 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                     
Planning & Community Development 

Room 112 

2 Park Drive South 

Great Falls, MT 59401

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Abram Baca 

819 6th Ave S 

Apt. 3 

Great Falls, MT 59405 

 

 

Dear Mr. Baca,  

 

The Planning and Community Development Department has received the Safety Inspection Certificate (SIC) for 

Potters House Great Falls LLC date stamped March 4, 2020. The Planning Division of our office reviews all SICs to 

make sure proposed uses of property are permitted in the zoning district that regulates each property. The address of 

511 Central Avenue has a zoning classification of C-4 Central Business Core. Worship facilities are not permitted in 

the C-4 zoning district. Instead, they would require the approval of a Conditional Use Permit prior to them being 

established. 

 

It is our understanding that the Potters House Great Falls LLC is currently in a lease for this address. Therefore, this 

SIC is being issued with a condition. The specific condition is that Potters House is only allowed to occupy the 

building until September 1, 2020. This will allow the Worship facility to finish their lease and give enough time for 

relocation. After September 1, 2020, this SIC will expire and the Worship facility will no longer be able to use this 

space.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, they may be directed to amattimiro@greatfallsmt.net or 

(406) 455-8562. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Alaina Mattimiro 

Planner I 

 

Cc: Property File 

      Gary Hackett 
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